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5th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following on from my letter in July regarding class arrangements for this academic year, I am 

pleased to confirm that Miss Edwards will be returning from her maternity leave just before 

Christmas, taking over from Mrs Underwood in 3/4MU.  

Miss Edwards will be in school this afternoon and again for 1-day next week to get to know the 

children in her class. 

Sadly, this does means we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Underwood at the end of this term.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sallyanne Dunstan 

Headteacher 
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